
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Position]  

[Team/Organization Name]  

[Team/Organization Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to take a moment to 

thank you for the opportunity to participate in the recent NBA Draft 

process. It was an honor to showcase my skills and engage with the 

coaching staff and team representatives. 

I am excited about the possibility of contributing to [Team Name] and am 

eager to bring my talents and passion for the game to the organization. I 

appreciate all the support and consideration shown to me during the draft 

process. 

Please let me know if there are any further steps I should take or if you 

require additional information. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Thank you once again for your time and consideration. 

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position/Title (if applicable)]  

[Your College/Team (if applicable)]  

[Your Personal Social Media or Website (if applicable)] 


